
2019 NEIGHBORHOOD CLEAN-UP 

 

Thank You 
Good afternoon Sherwood Forest Estates neighbors! 
Although it didn’t appear that there was a lot of trash to collect, we filled 19 bags and loaded an assortment of 
metal mesh, buckets and tarps into the Hunters trailer.  We had a full trailer! 
With the help of fellow Annual Neighborhood Clean-Up Committee member's, Danny Hunter, Vicki Hunter and 
Walt Krushinsky and 14 neighbor volunteers, who braved a very chilly morning, we have had another successful 
neighborhood and surrounding area clean-up and enjoyed a delicious BBQ of pulled pork, tri tip and smoked 
turkey breast plus all of the sides.  A huge thank you to Jason and Cindy Doud.  We all enjoyed meeting new 
neighbors and sharing a fun social afternoon with everyone. 
We had 14 volunteers with a total of 50 hours worked. These hours will be applied to our Firewise requirement. 
Thank you, Walt, for transporting it all into the Williams refuse disposal site. 
Any bottled water we purchased and did not use for this event will be donated to the SFE Fire Department.  
The Committee would like to thank all of the volunteer's and set up crew who helped to make this year's clean up 
event a great success.  
Thank you so much neighbors,  
Kathie Krushinsky, POA Member                                  

Enjoying Wonderful Neighbors! 
 

 
 



 
 


